
 

Y4 recorder concert  

Y4 will be holding a recorder concert for 

parents on Tuesday 6th Feb at 2.30pm 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 2nd Feb Y1 to wear PE kit to 

attend mini football tournament.  

Tuesday 6th Feb Y4 recorder concert 

2.30pm  

Thursday 8th Feb DISCO 4 – 5pm 

Friday 9th Feb Break up for half term   

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Olly   

Year 1: Harley 

Year 2: Izabella 

Year 3: Ollie 

Year 4: Maggie  

Year 5: Coby 

Year 6: Lola 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Luca 

Year 2: Marcie 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 3: Teddi 

Year 4: Presley 

Year 5: Robert 

Year 6: Millie 

 
Attendance 

Reception: 99% 

Year 1: 98% 

Year 2: 96% 

Year 3: 92% 

Year 4: 99% 

Year 5: 94% 

Year 6: 94% 

Whole School: 96% 
 

 

 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 2nd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Commemorating 40 years 

Our lovely Ollie from Y6 has beautifully etched our 

school logo into wood to commemorate the school 

being open 40 years this year.  

We have proudly displayed it in our entrance hall I 

am sure you will agree it is rather spectacular. 

Well done and thank you Ollie. 

 

 
New Headteacher 

Please follow the link below to express your ideas as 

to the qualities you would like your new headteacher 

to have.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScT0JZ7hHg4B-

9rq24QkOUssN8oxEgrME12z7Z7Xjap1eiJ6w/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Y1 Footballers  

Year one had a fabulous time at the ‘Big local football 

tournament’ they played some mini matches and 

completed skills- based activities. There were lots of 

comments to staff about our children and what  

great manners and impeccable behavior they have.  

 
Disco Reminder  

Tickets for our disco on Thursday 8th Feb will go on 

sale from Monday 5th February at a cost of £2 each 

with a packet of crisps, biscuit and drinks included in 

the price. 

Children are invited to wear something purple and 

any profit will go to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust. 

SATS  

Just a reminder Y6 SATS week will be W/C 13th May.  

Y2 will complete their SATS throughout the 

month of May so holidays in this month should 

be avoided.  
 

 

 


